

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3323 Fax (732) 578-0017

December 10, 2020

Dear Colleagues:

The Eatontown Board of Education and I wish you and your family a happy Holiday Season. We hope that you enjoy the well-deserved Winter Break and we look forward to welcoming you back to a healthy and safe New Year, 2021.

Thank you for your help and support in providing an excellent education to the children of Eatontown in the midst of challenging and unprecedented times. Your work in implementing a hybrid learning schedule as well as Social and Emotional Learning in our schools is appreciated.

Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

STM:jlq

Every day, an old man walked the beach with a pail, picking up starfish that had been washed in by the tide, and throwing them back into the sea. One day a young boy stopped the old man and asked, "Why do you throw the starfish back? It doesn't matter. They will only wash up on the shore again tomorrow." The old man picked a starfish out of his pail, threw it as far as he could into the sea, and replied... "It mattered to that one."

